
 
Communiqué 
 
Sixth Meeting of the Council, Migrant and Refugee Health Partnership 
 
7 December 2020 
 
The Council of the Migrant and Refugee Health Partnership held its sixth meeting via 
videoconference on 7 December 2020.  
 
The Secretariat updated the Council on the establishment of the Department of Health’s 
CALD Advisory Group, which will be meeting for the first time in December 2020. 
 
The Secretariat provided an update on the Partnership’s work with the World Health 
Organization (WHO) to date. The project will develop global competency standards for 
health workers providing care to refugee and migrant populations.   
 
Members raised the need to ensure ongoing channels of communication with the various 
colleges and discussed initiatives to highlight the Partnership’s work to a broader audience. 
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